
Dear parents and carers,  
 
As another week rushes by, it is incredible to think 
that May half term is only a couple of weeks away. 
The children have been working extremely hard, 
enjoying their new topics and making preparations 
for celebrating the Queen’s platinum jubilee. There 
has been a busy and positive ‘buzz’ around school…  

This week has been Y6 SATs week and all the staff 
have been incredibly proud of our Y6 children who 
have worked so hard to get to this point. This is the 
first time since Covid that the SATs have been ad-
ministered and our Y6 children have bravely taken 
on the challenge with calm confidence. They have 
been an absolute credit to our school.  

Looking at the weather forecast, I think that we are 
in for a lovely sunny weekend; I hope that you all 
manage to get some fun family time with some re-
laxation too.  

With best wishes and many thanks for your ongoing 
support. 

Caroline Jarrett  

 

17/05/22 - Kiberick to St Austell Fire Sation for a 
‘Life Skills’ event 
18/05/22 - some pupils at a X country event 
20/05/22 - Farm Shop, more details to follow 
23/05/22 - Will Keating, from ‘The Oggymen’ work-
ing with the school to learn some songs 
27/05/22 - Last day half term 
06/06/22 - INSET DAY 
07/06/22 - First day  back, countdown to summer! 
24/06/22  - Mrs Cartwright’s Confirmation during 
family worship 
01/07/22 - Sports Day 
06/07/22 - Summer show 
15/07/22 - ‘Open the Book’ during family worship[ 
20/07/22 - Y6 outing 
21/07/22- -Y6 leavers ball in Parish Hall 
22/07/22 - Last day of term, and our Leavers As-
sembly in the afternoon 
Kiberick Sailing every Wednesday 

Do you have any skills you would like to share?? 

We are looking for ideas for after-school clubs,  do you have a 

skill or interest you would like to share with the children and 

help support some after school activities? This would be along-

side a member of staff.  

How many Keepy uppies can you do? Can you knit a scarf? Can anybody help? 

Large sheets of cardboard required for scen-

ery making for this year’s Summer Show!  



Reason for celebration… 

Carne  

06/05/22 

“Super seed sowers! Planting their seeds so carefully. We are now 

waiting to see them grow” 

13/05/22 

“For super listening when learning new vocabulary from the story of 

Handa's Suprise “ 

Pendower 

06/05/22 

“For showering sportsmanship and enthusiasm in our PE sessions 

this week” 

13/05/22 

“For their constant hard work and dedication to learning, our class-

room and the happiness of each other. They are a fab team” 

Kiberick 

06/05/22 

“There are 100  reasons to celebrate but the reason we choose today 

is how well the year fives did with the sailing. They swung through it 

with passion and confidence, not leaving out the hockey and cricket 

with all the children swinging the bats and hockey sticks like they’ve 

never done before” 

13/05/22 

So much to sum up in 2 sentences; you are like the gift that keeps on 

giving - whatever opportunity comes your way you grasp with both 

hands and wring the very best out of it. 



Carne Class—  

We have had a fabulous 2 weeks with nature walks, cricket, saving worms and practicing writing and 

number skills ... 



Pendower -  This week Pendower have started their Cornish History topic. We have cre-

ated a timeline that shows the different periods within Cornish history and the significant 
events and changes that happened in each period. We have enjoyed learning our story, 
'The Pisky led boy' and unpicking the setting and characters, as well as predicting what we 
think it would be like to stay with the piskies. We went on a woodland walk to put our-
selves in the position of our main character and inspire our writing.  
 



 

Kiberick...  

Kiberick class went to the Hall for Cornwall theatre to see ‘Fantastically Great Women 
Who Changed the World’. All the children found this truly inspirational, some of our 
favourite quotations from the play will guide our thoughts;  

Words not deeds  
No well behaved girl ever changed the world  
We all change the world in our own unique way  

Year five experience  their first taste of sailing at Percuil, taught by Roseland Paddle 

and Sail. This year the charity have even more boats and have been able to offer more 

children the opportunity to learn to sail for a longer period of time than ever before. 

We feel enormously grateful for this opportunity as sailing lessons are beyond the 
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